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It’s a complete shock that this type of education isn’t already mandatory for 

graduating seniors. All students will benefit from this type of coursework regardless of 

their race, socioeconomic status, and upbringing. Students need exposure to 

personal finances, resume building, budgeting, college application completion, etc. 

from our education system as each of them must navigate these complex topics 

following graduation (many are Al reading trying to navigate these topics prior to 

graduating). Please pass this bill to further support our youth. They will be the ones 

caring for us in the near future and they deserve the best chance possible of 

success.  


